
January 11, 2024  
 
SCHEFFER ANDREW LTD   

 
 

SUBDIVISION APPLICATION DEEMED COMPLETE

RE: SUBDIVISION APPLICATION S24‐001 
  Lot 6, Block 34, Plan 8223273
 
This letter acknowledges that your application was received on December 22, 2023, and was deemed
complete on January 11, 2024. The Municipal District of Greenview No. 16 will begin processing your
application and has until March 11, 2024, to make a decision on the application. 

A time extension agreement will be sent to you as this subdivision application will be going to the Municipal
Planning Commission meeting on March 13, 2024 at 9:00 am, where a decision will be made regarding your
subdivision application. This is to accommodate the first reading of the Road Closure Bylaw associated with
the consolidation of lots, subsequent to the subdivision of lands. 
  
Despite having issued an acknowledgement that your application is complete, in the course of reviewing the
application, the Municipal District of Greenview No. 16 may request additional information or documentation
which is considered necessary to review the application.
 
If you have any questions concerning your application or if you wish to attend the Municipal Planning
Commission, please contact the undersigned at 780.524.7644 or via email at
jan.sotocinal@mdgreenview.ab.ca.

Sincerely,

Jan Sotocinal 
Municipal Planner 

Cc: GREEN LEAF HOLDINGS INC, PO BOX 300, BOYLE, AB, T0A 0M0

File No: S24‐001




